
We have been hosting since July 2021, but have used Airbnb for travel since 2013.  

  

 

 HB563 will support our ability to host, as we have plans on operating more units in the near future.  

  

 

 Hosting has benefited our community. Hillsboro, where our space is located, does not have many 

options for short term stays. Our unit provides much needed short term housing in our area. More units 

like ours are definitely needed. Travelers to our area shop, dine and boost our local economy.  

  

 

 The money earned from our airbnb helps pay bills and make improvements to our property.  

  

 

 We are willing to meet with law makers in regards to Airbnb and our very positive Airbnb experience 

both as hosts and travelers. 

  

 

 Kind regards, 

 Rebecca Sexton and Jeff Truitt 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Rebecca Sexton 


